
Freedom’s Wings International Event Orientation
Foreword/addendum for the 2015 season

A couple of incidents occurred during the past season that pointed out the
need for some additional suggestions/instructions for our guests,
particularly first-timers:

Relatively minor:  We do not recommend that female guests wear skirts,
especially relatively short skirts. Slacks, jeans, or shorts as appropriate for
comfort are better choices ... unless you want to flash your panties(!?)
Our crews are polite and discrete, but you may find yourself in an unusual
physical attitude that could be embarrassing during ingress/egress to and
from the glider.

Much more serious: It’s not unusual for a guest, particularly a fist-timer,
to celebrate the event after his/her first flight. One of our guests caused
some damage to one of our gliders while celebrating in front of a wing
while the next guest was secured in the glider for the next flight. The
celebrating guest did not respond to shouts from the pilot to get clear of
the glider, and an abrupt tug from the tow vehicle resulted in damage.

So let us be clear on the following points:

  Do not approach a glider unless summoned and/or accompanied by
a member of the crew.

  Other than a brief pause for pictures after your flight, do not linger in
front of the glider, its wings or tail assembly. Get well behind the glider
(12-15 feet) to ensure your safety and that of the pilot and next guest.

If you do not show proper consideration for your own safety and
that of our crew and other guests you may be asked to leave
immediately.























Visit our website www.freedomswings.org,
our facebook page: Freedom’s Wings International - disabled sports, flying
call 717-335-0458
or write Freedom’s Wings International, Inc. , 60 Old Lakeside Road South, Hewitt, NJ  07421


